
  
  
  
  

  ASE Received Student's Delegation from Ajloun National University 

  May 08, 2017  

The Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) has received a students' delegation from Ajloun National
University / Faculty of Business Administration in the, The CEO of the ASE Mr. Nader Azar has
briefed the delegations on the latest legislative and technical developments of the Jordan capital
market as well as its future projects during the coming years. They also watched a live trading
session and an explanation on the main features of the applied electronic trading system at the ASE.
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